
 
 

Tracy Sampson                                                                                                                   
Parish Clerk: 01604 702938                                                                                             
parishclerk@grangeparkpc.org  

 
12th June 2020  
 
Elizabeth Humphrey 
3/J Kite Wing 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol  
BS1 6PN  
 
 
Dear Liz,  

 

Grange Park Parish Council (GPPC) -Objection to Planning Appeal  

Land South of Grange Park, Quinton Road, Northampton – Manor Oak Homes 

Development -Appeal Reference:  APP/Z2830/W/20/3251622 – Date: June 2020 

 
Following our telephone conversation today, please find attached the comments and associated 
reference documents on the above Appeal from Grange Park Parish Council.  
 
Please can you confirm receipt by email on parishclerk@grangeparkpc.org  
 
Thank you for your help  
 
 
Tracy Sampson  
Parish Clerk, Grange Park Parish Council  
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